
Canceled Meeting Notice 
 

In accordance with the Minnesota Open Meeting Law, notice is 
hereby given that the following Minnetonka Economic Development 
Authority (EDA) meeting has been canceled: 
 
Date:  Monday, Mar. 22, 2021  
 
Time: Following the regular meeting 
 
 
Questions about this meeting may be directed to the city offices at 
952-939-8200. 
 

McKaia Ryberg, Assistant to 
the City Manager 

  
Dated: Mar. 18, 2021 
 
   
 

 
 

McKaia Ryberg 
       Deputy City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
This notice was published by: 

• Posting on the official city bulletin board in the city hall vestibule. 
• Posting by the door to the council chambers. 
• Posting on the city website 

 


